It is amazing to me that the left continues to do everything possible to destroy by 1000 cuts the timber industry that remains the
economic backbone of most of Oregon. It is time to strengthen this vital industry to our state rather than continuously harming it.
Elimination of OFRI represents another wound to our vital industry. ENOUGH ALREADY! STOP!



